CERTIFICATE OF AUDIT

One copy of this Certificate of Audit, along with the Audit Worksheets, Bank Balance Confirmations, and Year End Financial Reports are to be submitted by June 30th to:
Episcopal Diocese of Rochester

Attn: Catherine Shoemaker

3825 E. Henrietta Rd. Suite 100
Henrietta, NY 14467
(Electronic Submittal acceptable) Catherine@episcopaldioceseofrochester.org
    ** Additional Copies**
1. Submit one copy with your report to your Vestry or Executive Committee

2. Retain one reference copy for next year’s Parish Audit Committee

          Date       
         To the Rector, Wardens and Vestry of                   
                          (Name and address of church)
We have inspected the statement of assets and liabilities resulting from cash
transactions of
             
(Name of church) 






 as of December 31, 20 

, and the 
related statement of cash receipts and expenditures, and changes in operating fund balance for the year 
then ended. Our inspection was made in accordance with the audit guidelines of the accounting manual, 
     the Manual of Business Methods in Church Affairs, and the audit guidelines of the Diocese. The financial 
    statements are prepared on a (cash, modified accrual, or accrual) basis in accordance with principles 
    adopted by the Episcopal Church and approved by its General Convention except as noted.

(Note exceptions here, if any: Was depreciation recognized? Were donated services recorded?)

We have taken steps to see that the accompanying financial statements and report of Treasurer’s funds present 
fairly the assets and liabilities of the Church at December 31, 20 
; and that the receipts and expenditures 
and changes in operating fund balance for the year then ended, arising from cash transaction, are in accordance 
with the principles authorized by General Convention of the Episcopal Church on a basis consistent with that of 
the preceding year.
**Our inspection and certificate are not meant to be construed as an audit and opinion rendered by a 
     Certified Public Accountant.
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Committee Audit Findings on Policies and Procedures
During the course of the above inspection following items pertaining to internal control were noted. The first 
groups of items are areas of management control where practices have been corrected in accordance with the recommendations of the previous Audit Committee; the second group is areas where we feel some improvement 
should be made.  This letter should be made a part of the minutes of your vestry meeting.
Areas where practices have been corrected (list corrections):
1.
2.
3.
Areas in need of change (list practices in need of change)

1.
2.
3.
MEMBERS OF THE AUDIT COMMITTEE
Name
Address
Signature
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Add any comments here and attach copies of memoranda as required in the Canons.
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